As part of this amendment, | request the eviction moratorium not be extended beyond June 30, 2021. The State has offered
programs available to help landlords and tenants with past due rent incurred during the moratorium. They should have applied by
now if they wanted help with their past due rent. It is time for the rental industry to resume normal operations.



